Monticello Library Strategic Plan Committee Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Katrina at 6:00 pm, December 6, 2021.

Those in attendance were Cindy Salas, Linn Lederman, Barb Ruf, Katrina Linde-Moriarty, and
alternate Stephen Scanlan. Renee Croushore was abseent. The agenda was approved.

There were no public appearances,

Katrina led the discussion by introducing the attendee's. Each attendee gave a brief description
of their past endeavors, and the municipality that they represent.

The group discussed the how to's of communicating with the library patrons, types of
information that the committee-hopes to gain, and timeframes for the different aspects of the
project,

The group agreed to create a questionaire to be sent out to the patrons, to be
compiled/worked on by the next meeting date. Looking towards the future, it was hoped that
the survey could be sent out in Feb., with returns to the library within two weeks. Computation
and analysis would then ensue, with recommendations being sent to the library board for
action(s), sometime in April/May. The projects report to the state's planning cohort is
scheduled for July 14.

The next meeting date is set for Jan. 4th, 2022, at 6:00 pm

Meeting was adjourned at 7:03 pm.



